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PRINCIPAL’S POINT: 
 
Wow, we are down to just a few more weeks of school left in the year. Remember, reach out to your child’s 
teacher if you have questions about how to best support your child over the summer to keep them engaged 
in academics. Also, each student is in the process of taking their 3rd and final NWEA assessment.  These 
results will be coming home before the end of the school year and will give you great information on what 
areas your child needs continued support with and which areas are their strengths. Don’t hesitate to call 
your child’s teacher or myself if you need help interpreting the data. I hope everyone has a wonderful week-
end and Happy Mothers’ Day!   We are looking forward to a very productive upcoming week.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christy Merchant 
Proud Principal 
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 THANK YOU JUMP ROPE FOR HEART FUNDRAISER  
PARTICIPANTS! 

 
Mr. Stillman would like to thank all 

staff, students and families that helped out with the 
Jump Rope for Heart fundraiser.  It was a huge suc-
cess.  Selected students that raised 
the most money for the fundraiser 
got a chance to throw a pie in Mr. 
Stillman’s face.  As you can see, a 
great time was had by all! 
 

THANK YOU GRASSY CREEK PTA! 
 

Our wonderful PTA provided Grassy Creek staff  
with a super Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week.  Each 
day had a theme: 
Monday-Pancakes and fruit   Tuesday-Edward’s Food 
Truck   Wednesday-Sweet Treats  Thursday-Ice Cream    
Friday-Coffee, Smooth-
ies, and Desserts  
Thank you Grassy Creek 
PTA!  A special applause 
goes out to our PTA 
President Haley Hilliard, who worked very hard every day in overseeing that each day’s 
spectacular treat was right on track! 

GRASSY CREEK YEARBOOK—GET YOUR COPY TODAY! 

We still have copies of the 2017/2018 Grassy Creek Yearbook on sale for only $13.  
Please come to the office and purchase your copy today! 



LOST AND FOUND TABLE 
A Lost and Found table has been set up in the lobby and will remain up 
until the last day of school on Monday, June 4, 2018. Please be sure to 
check the items and take what belongs to you. After the last day of 
school, any items remaining will be donated to a local charity. 

Parents, 
If your child has any medication in the clinic, please make arrangements to have 
these picked up from school by an adult by June 4, 
2018. That adult will be required to sign out the medication. In adherence with the 
Warren Township medication policy, NO medications will be sent home on the 
bus. Medications cannot remain in the clinic over the summer. If you do not pick up the medi-
cation by June 4th, it will be destroyed. This includes all over-the- counter medication as well 
as prescription medication. Reminder letters will be sent home during the month of May. For 
any questions call the clinic at 532-3105. 
  
Thank you, Mrs. Springer 

REGISTRATION DAY FOR THE 2018/2019 SCHOOL YEAR 
 GRASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (K-4) 

TUESDAY, JULY 17TH 
12:00 NOON—8:00 P.M. 

 
All new and returning K-8 students are REQUIRED TO register at 
the school they will be attending.  At the time of registration, K-8 
students will receive:  Classroom assignments or schedules, supply lists, and 
lunch application forms. 

YMCA SUMMER CAMP 
 
Summer’s coming, and the YMCA is gearing up for an amazing Sum-
mer Camp season!!  From playing kickball to shooting a bow and ar-
row to swimming, we have activities for all of your child’s interests!  We 
are offering camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy Creek Elementary, as 
well as the Warren Early Childcare Center.  Questions?  Call Sarah Sites at 
317-407-4207. To enroll today, just go to www.indymca.org or call 317-
484-9622  

COOKIES & CANVAS 
MAY 18TH—6:00-8:00 PM 

This is a parent/child activity.  A sign 
up form and more  
information will 
be coming home 
soon. 

THE LAST  
DAY OF SCHOOL 

IS MONDAY, 
JUNE 4TH! 

 



The PTA Officers for the 2018/2019 school year are as follows: 

Haley Hilliard, President Ashley Shea, Vice President         Liz Wagner, Treasurer 
Alana Sheets, Secretary  Alicia Hilbert, Teacher Rep 

Please consider joining our wonderful PTA for the 2018/2019 school year.  They will have a booth to sign up at 
our July 17th Back-to-School Registration. 

MONDAY, MAY 14TH , 6:30-7:30 P.M. 
CRESTON IA, STONYBROOK IA, & RAYMOND PARK IA 

OPEN HOUSE 

Monday, May 14th is the 5th grade transition night from 6:30 - 7:30 
p.m. at all of the Warren Township Intermediate Academies.  Ms. Simmons, Principal at 
Creston, will be coming to Grassy Creek on Monday morning to speak with our 4th 
graders about what they have to look forward to at Creston Intermediate Academy.   
More information will be coming home next week with your 4th grade student.    

DATES TO REMEMBER! 
May 25th Field Day 
May 29th Kindergarten Fun Day 
  9:30—11:00 a.m. 
May 31st Field Day Rain Date 
June 1st Golden Celebration 
June 4th 4th Grade Celebration 
  Last Day of School 
  Early Dismissal—2:30 p.m. 

GOLDEN CELEBRATION 
FRIDAY, JUNE 1ST  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

Attached to this week’s Nugget is a Golden Cele-
bration Volunteer form.  If you are able to volunteer 
some time, please fill out the form and return to 
your child’s teacher. Please include your email on 
the form, and Ms.  
Hardin will email you your assigned volunteer time 
and location.  Thanks in advance for your willing-
ness to lend a helping hand. 

COMMUNITY HELPER VISITS ROOM 14 ! 
 

H is for Hammer!  Bob and Joe Heidenreich of  
Heidenreich Woodworking came to work with Room 
14.  The kids worked hard to build tool boxes.  They 
were very proud of 
their professional 
looking tool box.  
Thank you Bob and 
Joe! 

SHELDON’S DAYLIGHT CAMP” 
What: Free Co-Ed Football Camp for current 4th-6th graders featuring former Warren Central Warriors and current San 
Francisco 49er Sheldon Day! 
Where: Warrior Stadium @ WCHS When: June 20-21 5:30-8:00 PM 
June 22 ND campus visit 
(6th Grade only) 
June 23 11:00 AM-1:00 PM 
Register: www.sheldonday.net 
Registration closes on May 25th or after the first 150 campers 


